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March 27, 2013

Via Electronic and U.S. Mail

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Regulated Money Pool Agreement—New England Power Company/New
England Hydro-Transmission Corporation/New England Electric
Transmission Corporation

Dear Ms. Howland:

Effective as ofNovember 1, 2012, New England Power Company, New England Hydro
Transmission Corporation, and New England Electric Transmission Corporation entered into a
Regulated Money Pool Agreement with certain affiliates of National Grid USA and terminated
their participation in the National Grid USA Money Pool. As a result of an oversight, the
Regulated Money Pool Agreement was not filed with the Commission promptly after its
execution. Please accept the enclosed filing of seven copies of the new agreement along with the
document that terminates the prior National Grid USA Money Pool in compliance with the
requirement of RSA 366:3.

Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Steven V. Camerino
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cc: Celia B. O’Brien, Esq.


